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BUSDRIVERS =

Do you have an interest in driving a bus for our school district?
USD 417 is experiencing a bus driver shortage, and looking into the
future will only continue to get worse. We will pay for your training
and CDL and then offer competitive pay.

A CDL permit training and exam event will be held at the Aima
Community Center on October 23rd and 24th.

Please get in touch with Matt Weaver at the district office at (620)
767-5192 if you have any questions or are interested in obtaining
your CDL and driving a bus for USD 417.

Sign up here: https://forms.gle/zpYNgMNUfCi9Axyx9

CDL permit training
USD 329 Wabaunsee is hosting a 2 day ELDT and CDL permit training
exam event on October 23rd & 24th, 2024 at the Alma Community
Center which is located at 1050 Ohio St Aima KS. The training will be
from 8:00AM -3:30PM each day with a 1 hour open lunch. We have
several local places to dine.

This is an intensive 2 day class and written exam put on by trainers
and examiners from the Kansas State Department of Revenue. The
class is designed to get participants a CDL permit, which is the first
step in obtaining a CDL/bus license. After passing the exam,
participants must visit a full-service Driver's License office to pick up
their permits and pay a $13 fee for the permit.

CDL Handbooks are available at State DL offices for $2 and online at
KDOR for free at https://www.ksrevenue.gov/pdf/cdlihandbook.pdf
Questions regarding the class, please reach out to Becky Manka at
bmanka@usd329.org or 785-765-3394
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